Department of Justice and Appointment
September 24, 2019 at 11:52 AM

From "Malspeis, Momi"

Dear Mr. Myers,

Thank you for calling the office today to follow-up on your requests for assistance with a federal agency
and an appointment with Congressman Rutherford.

You told me earlier that you have provided a signed privacy release to the office of Senator Marco Rubio,
and that his staff has advised they are in the process of contacting the Department of Justice. | will be
contacting Senator Rubio’s office to offer my assistance should they need it. We try our best not to
duplicate the efforts of another office because the inquiries all go to the same congressional liaisons.
Thank you for understanding. Again, | apologize for not seeing your initial correspondence.

Regarding your request for an appointment with Congressman Rutherford — | followed-up with Carole
Anne Spohn who has advised she will be in contact with you directly.

Thank you, Mr. Myers.
Sincerely,

Momi Malspeis

Director of Constituent Services
Nassau County District Representative
Congressman John Rutherford, FL-04
4130 Salisbury Road, Suite 2500
Jacksonville, FL 32216

(904) 831-5205

(904) 281-0346 fax



